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I oppose this bill. Ad a resident of Portland I have watched crime dramatically rise. 

My home was burglarized and my family has felt unsafe ever since. Bills like this will 

make it more expensive for people to obtain firearms for their protection. Citizens and 

business should suffer for the illusion of safety. This bill will only contribute to the 

success of criminals. Do not pass this bill. 

Elliot 

Portland Oregon 


